SERV. NAC. DE SALUD
HOSPITAL REGIONAL DE CONCEPCION
SERVICIO DE CIRUGIA
REFE. DE. IGNACIO GONZALEZ G.

IGG/evo

CONCEPCION, 26 de Enero, 1955,-

Dr H.B.Castle, Chairman, House Officer Committee, The Boston City Hospital. BOSTON.-

Dear Dr. Castle:

Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of December 21 in which you ask for my confidential oppinion about Dr. Carlos Odiaga.

I have Known Dr. Odiaga since a few years, first as a student in our medical school and afterwars as a graduate. - Recently I have visited him in Lima, Peru where he is begining his traming as a surgeon in the Bravo Chico Hospital for Chest diseases.

Dr. Odiaga was a very good student, serious, cappable, reliable and good tempered. He was liked by his companions and his professors. As a graduate he is very active, studious, and fine worker, mantaining the qualities that distinguished him as a student.

It is a pleasure for me to recomend Dr. 0 diaga as a prospective Intern in your hospital. I am sure that he shall correspond satisfactorily to his appointment.

Yours, very truly,

Dr. Ignacio González G.